
TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
 

MINUTES OF TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 
 

January 28, 2004 
 
 

An open and public meeting, posted pursuant to the open meetings 
law and duly published in the Times-Herald, was held on Wednesday, 
January 28, 2004, at 7:00 p.m., in the Town of Sharpsburg at the Garden 
Club Building.. 
 

Present were the following:  Clay Cole, Council Member; Stan Parten,  
Council Member; Wendell Staley, Council Member; Robin Spradlin, 
Town Clerk. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to review and approve contract with 
Muldawer Associates for Town Planning services.  Council Member 
Cole motioned to approve said contract.  Council Member Parten 
seconded.  Motion carried, unanimously.  Mayor Staley signed 
contract. 
 
Additionally, the moratorium on rezoning applications and building 
permits set to expire on January 31, 2004 was reviewed.  Council 
Member Cole motioned to extend moratorium until May 4, 2004.  
Council Member Parten seconded.  Motion carried, unanimously.  
Council signed resolution. 
 
Council meeting was adjourned. 
 
  
 
_______________________________ 
Robin L. Spradlin 
Town Clerk 
 


